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WOW! WOW! WOW! What a fantastic World Book Day! 
You just keep getting better and better. Each year our celebrations seem to get more
fantastic. The children looked great in their outfits and I think we had more children
dressed up than ever: Pirates, Harry Potters, witches, Cruellas and so much more. May
we, as a school, take this opportunity to thank you wholeheartedly for supporting us

with this and the efforts you have put into your children’s costumes. They have truly
loved being in role all day and it has made our day even more magical. 

This morning, we had our Celebration Assembly but with a difference… Each ‘Star of
the week’ was chosen because of their love of reading, progress or dedication to home

reading. We then had a whole school parade to show off our elite costumes. The
children absolutely loved seeing each other's efforts and it was heartwarming to hear

them praise and encourage their peers. 
The day has been filled with  lots of exciting activities based around books, such as:

paintings, crafts,posters, retelling stories, book reviews, poems, drawing and lots more.
Each Year group has also been to our Bramley Park ‘Booknic’, where they had the

chance to read, relax, eat biscuits, drink juice and discuss books with their friends. This
will hopefully have helped the children to build reading memories together. 

Every child will have a £1 book voucher  and I am led to believe that our local Morrisons
are stocking the titles and so please do go along and exchange their voucher for a free

book. 
Finally, may we also extend our thanks to you for your amazing support and dedication
in helping your children create their ‘Supertato’ entries: They were simply incredible. 

https://twitter.com/bramley_park
https://bramleyparkacademy.co.uk/


Reception: Lacey H - For a huge improvement in Phonics
Year 1: Faith M - For showing passion and enthusiasm in Guided Reading
Year 2: Sofia P - For excellent dedication to home reading
Year 3: Alanna L and Sam B - For always reading at home
Year 4: Alfie C and Mia G - For always reading at home
Year 5: Charlie B and Joshua P - For engaging in home reading everyday
Year 6: Summer S and Summer R - For their improvement and engagement
with reading at home and in school
Launchpad: Jayden M - For reading everyday
Mrs Willetts: Ethan P - For being an amazing helper in attendance assembly
Mrs Dove: Riley P - For his perseverance at skipping

BPA Celebration Zone

Lunchtime Award

Star of the Week

Gold Merit Award



Year 4 Family fun Afternoon

on Wednesday 9th March at

1:45. Please sign up via the

Arbor App if you wish to

attend. 

Thank you to everyone who

nominated BPA to receive a World

Book Day hamper from Morrisons 

 which includes 10 books chosen by

the National Literacy Trust. 

Reminder: All medical, dental,

optician appointments etc, need to

be made outside of school hours.  

Holidays taken during the

school term will not be

authorised and could be subject

to a legal fine.   

As part of our, In The Garden topic in Nursery we are investigating the life
cycle of a chicken.  It is our greatest pleasure to have watched the eggs in the

incubator hatch out and become extremely cute, fully little chicks.  As the
children's confidence has grown, each child has had the chance to handle the

chicks.  This has given us the opportunity to increase our vocabulary by
describing how they look and feel.  

When the chicks leave us they will go and live a long and happy life on the farm.  
Some may even become show chicken. 



Donate £1 and come to school

wearing something spotty, red, or

non uniform.

In class we will be doing a 'show and

tell' session. Children can bring

into school, items that are

important to them, they can

display a talent or hobby etc.

Red Nose Day is Friday 18th March.

If you would like to make a

donation please click the below

link.



https://app.parentpay.com/Parent

PayShop/Foc/Default.aspx?

shopid=6775

Friday 18th March

https://app.parentpay.com/ParentPayShop/Foc/Default.aspx?shopid=6775


Wednesday 9th March: Audiology Screening Year 1
Wednesday 9th March: Year 3 trip to Abbey House Museum
Wednesday 9th March: Year 4 Family Fun Afternoon at 1:45
Thursday 10th March: Into the Wild visit- Year 5
Wednesday 16th March: Year 1 Mosque Visit
Friday 18th March: Red Nose day 
Wednesday 23rd March: Captivating Creatures visit - Year 4
Monday 28th March - Friday 1st April: World Autism Awareness
Week
Wednesday 30th March: Deadline for all entries for KS1
Easter Bonnet and KS2 Eggshibition competition to be in
school.
Thursday 31st March: Winners of Easter Competition to be
announced.
Thursday 31st March: Year 5 Easter performance (TBC)
Friday 1st April: Bring £1 to school and wear non uniform.
Friday 1st April: Panto in school 
Friday 1st April: Break up for half term

       Diary Dates:


